
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
November 7, 2023 
 
Randall D Caldwell, Director Enviromental 
Exploratory Ventures, LLC 
PO Box 707 
Osceola, AR 72370 
 
RE: Change of Authorization Request,  

NPDES Permit Number AR0053384, AFIN: 47-01073 
 
Dear Mr. Caldwell, 
 
This letter is written in response to the submittal of a request for Change of Authorization. The updated 
authorizations are shown in the table below for the facility referenced above. 
 

Responsible Official Randall D Caldwell, Director Enviromental 
Cognizant Official Chrissie Ann Gray, Enviromental Manager 
Cognizant Official Joe D. Hall Jr, Water Sytem Supervisor 

 
As of December 21, 2016, Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) must be submitted electronically using 
NetDMR, in accordance with 40 CFR 127.11(a)(1) and 40 CFR 127.16(a). New signatory authorities must 
request access for a NetDMR account.  Additionally, NetDMR users who no longer need access to this permit 
in NetDMR should be removed from the account by submitting a written request to the OWQ Enforcement 
Branch.  Please contact the OWQ Enforcement Branch at (501) 682-0624, or via email to 
David.E.Ramsey@adeq.state.ar.us  or Leslie.Allen-Daniel@adeq.state.ar.us for questions regarding NetDMR 
or users who no longer need access to your NetDMR account. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please contact the Permits 
Branch at (501) 683-0962. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jessica Sears, P.E. 
NPDES Engineer Supervisor, Office of Water Quality 
 
 
cc: Richard Healey, Branch Manager, Enforcement Branch 

Leslie Allen-Daniel, Enforcement Coordinator, Office of Water Quality 
jhall@bigriversteel.com, Cognizant Official  
cgray@bigriversteel.com, Cognizant Official
 


